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4 Jan 2019

Notice of Accessing Online Banking Services

We are committed to maintaining the highest security standards for our online
banking services. To protect customers against security risk when accessing our
public website and ensure quality online services, we recommend our customers
to keep their internet browsers up-to-date.

We wish to advise that, with effect from 9" January, 2019, the public website of
the Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited, Macau Branch will no
longer support the access by outdated browsers. If you currently use an outdated
browser, you will need to upgrade it to maintain access to our online banking
services.

If you have any question or concern about this matter, please contact our branch
staff or call our service hotline during office hours on (853) 8599 2256.

AR LIRTARIZRVER]

AREEFPENMNZE MERZABENHELIRTRE - HMEEEPEARNMR
RRVBIER - B - H2019F1H9H#E - &8 LB EZRTARATIEMDITRY
A EIRTTIIOASZ IR R R IR ARV R B R - S5 EMIRAVAI BRI E AR PRV 4
FIRTTARS -

WAL FSEREREES - FHERTREIRPIARBEARER FRB AR
(853) 8599 2256 -

2019 1H4H

Issued by The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited, Macau Branch
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